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3 November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Music department are delighted to inform you about our upcoming concert, Divertimento. After a two-
year hiatus, Divertimento returns on Thursday 10th November 2022 at 7.00pm. 
 
Our Divertimento concert has become one of the real musical highlights of the school year - a concert aimed 
to support and showcase the talented musicians we have across the school.  
 
We have an exciting and varied programme of performances from students in all year groups – there’s 
something for everyone! We’ve got Jazz, Classical Music, Indian Drumming and Musical Theatre to name a 
few… not to mention an appearance from our incredible Jazz Band, Vocal Groups and Soul Band. 
 
The students have been working exceptionally hard over recent weeks and months to prepare this exciting 
performance and they would really appreciate your support. 
 
For anyone wanting to attend this exciting event, tickets are available on ParentPay at £5.00 for adults and 
£3.00 for concessions.  There will be a short interval where you can grab a drink/sweet treat – any donations 
towards these would be most appreciated. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the concert.  
  
 
 
Mr Stote 
Teacher of Music 


